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TO CELEBRATE HIS BIRTHDAY, THE ALAN R. PEARLMAN FOUNDATION
RELEASES THE FIRST INSTALLATION OF ‘THE LOST ARP TAPES’

Celebrating 50 years of the ARP Odyssey with interviews, panels, and performances

KINGSTON, NY, JUNE 7, 2022– The Alan R. Pearlman Foundation is releasing the first of a series of

digitized UMATIC tapes that were found by his daughter, Executive Director Dina Pearlman.

These tapes were recorded  from various television shows and lectures that took place in the 1970s.

Collectively, they show footage from ARP Instruments, as well as demonstrations done with the then-new

ARP 2600s, Odysseys, Pro Soloists and more. Included is rare footage of Alan Pearlman and Phil Dodds

as well as Mike Brigida, David Frederick (Dave Fredericks), David Friend and Tom Piggott.

The premiere will happen on June 7, 2022 EDT with a YouTube LIVE! episode. The videos will also be

released in the Archives individually later in the year.

The tapes are of great historical importance; showing both the culture of the time, and footage not

available anywhere else. Scholars of synthesizer history as well as educators of electronic music will find

great interest in these videos.

For more information about the Foundation, visit www.alanrpearlmanfoundation.com.
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